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Commission) and will not have the right 
to seek court review of the 
Commission’s final order. 

Motions to intervene, protests and 
comments may be filed electronically 
via the internet in lieu of paper; see 18 
CFR 385.2001(a)(1)(iii) and the 
instructions on the Commission’s Web 
site under the ‘‘e-Filing’’ link. The 
Commission strongly encourages 
electronic filings. 

Comment Date: October 13, 2004.

Magalie R. Salas, 
Secretary.
[FR Doc. E4–2442 Filed 9–29–04; 8:45 am] 
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Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC; 
Notice Of Proposed Changes In FERC 
Gas Tariff 

September 23, 2004. 
Take notice that on September 16, 

2004, Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC 
(Algonquin) tendered for filing as part of 
its FERC Gas Tariff, Fifth Revised 
Volume No. 1, Substitute First Revised 
Sheet No. 37, to become effective 
October 1, 2004. 

The purpose of this filing is to correct 
a typographical error in Algonquin’s 
August 31, 2004, filing in this docket, 
which reflected the fiscal year 2004 
Annual Charge Adjustment (ACA) unit 
charge of $0.0019 per Dth included in 
the Gas Program Cost Analysis in 
accordance with section 154.402(a) of 
the Commission’s regulations, as 
noticed by the Commission on August 6, 
2004. 

Algonquin states that copies of the 
filing were served upon all affected 
customers of Algonquin and interested 
state commissions, as well as on all 
parties on the Commission’s official 
service list in this proceeding. 

Any person desiring to protest this 
filing must file in accordance with Rule 
211 of the Commission’s Rules of 
Practice and Procedure (18 CFR 
385.211). Protests to this filing will be 
considered by the Commission in 
determining the appropriate action to be 
taken, but will not serve to make 
protestants parties to the proceeding. 
Such protests must be filed in 
accordance with the provisions of 
section 154.210 of the Commission’s 
regulations (18 CFR 154.210). Anyone 
filing a protest must serve a copy of that 

document on all the parties to the 
proceeding. 

The Commission encourages 
electronic submission of protests in lieu 
of paper using the ‘‘eFiling’’ link at 
http://www.ferc.gov. Persons unable to 
file electronically should submit an 
original and 14 copies of the protest to 
the Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission, 888 First Street, NE., 
Washington, D.C. 20426. 

This filing is accessible on-line at 
http://www.ferc.gov, using the 
‘‘eLibrary’’ link and is available for 
review in the Commission’s Public 
Reference Room in Washington, DC. 
There is an ‘‘eSubscription’’ link on the 
Web site that enables subscribers to 
receive email notification when a 
document is added to a subscribed 
docket(s). For assistance with any FERC 
Online service, please e-mail 
FERCOnlineSupport@ferc.gov, or call 
(866) 208–3676 (toll free). For TTY, call 
(202) 502–8659.

Magalie R. Salas, 
Secretary.
[FR Doc. E4–2434 Filed 9–29–04; 8:45 am] 
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Commission 

[Docket No. RP04–600–000] 

Colorado Interstate Gas Company; 
Notice of Proposed Changes in FERC 
Gas Tariff 

September 23, 2004. 
Take notice that on September 17, 

2004, Colorado Interstate Gas Company 
(CIG) tendered for filing as part of its 
FERC Gas Tariff, First Revised Volume 
No 1, the following tariff sheets to 
become effective October 18, 2004:
Ninth Revised Sheet No. 225
Sixth Revised Sheet No. 276
Second Revised Sheet No. 348
Fifth Revised Sheet No. 359

CIG states that these tariff sheets are 
filed to revise references to marketing 
affiliates, electronic bulletin board 
(EBB) posting requirements, and 
discounting procedures in conformance 
with the Commission’s Order No. 2004. 

CIG states that copies of its filing have 
been sent to all firm customers, 
interruptible customers, and affected 
State commissions. 

Any person desiring to intervene or to 
protest this filing must file in 
accordance with Rules 211 and 214 of 
the Commission’s Rules of Practice and 
Procedure (18 CFR 385.211 and 
385.214). Protests will be considered by 

the Commission in determining the 
appropriate action to be taken, but will 
not serve to make protestants parties to 
the proceeding. Any person wishing to 
become a party must file a notice of 
intervention or motion to intervene, as 
appropriate. Such notices, motions, or 
protests must be filed in accordance 
with the provisions of section 154.210 
of the Commission’s regulations (18 CFR 
154.210). Anyone filing an intervention 
or protest must serve a copy of that 
document on the Applicant. Anyone 
filing an intervention or protest on or 
before the intervention or protest date 
need not serve motions to intervene or 
protests on persons other than the 
Applicant. 

The Commission encourages 
electronic submission of protests and 
interventions in lieu of paper using the 
‘‘eFiling’’ link at http://www.ferc.gov. 
Persons unable to file electronically 
should submit an original and 14 copies 
of the protest or intervention to the 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission, 
888 First Street, NE., Washington, DC 
20426. 

This filing is accessible on-line at 
http://www.ferc.gov, using the 
‘‘eLibrary’’ link and is available for 
review in the Commission’s Public 
Reference Room in Washington, DC. 
There is an ‘‘eSubscription’’ link on the 
Web site that enables subscribers to 
receive e-mail notification when a 
document is added to a subscribed 
docket(s). For assistance with any FERC 
Online service, please e-mail 
FERCOnlineSupport@ferc.gov, or call 
(866) 208–3676 (toll free). For TTY, call 
(202) 502–8659.

Magalie R. Salas, 
Secretary.
[FR Doc. E4–2441 Filed 9–29–04; 8:45 am] 
BILLING CODE 6717–01–P

DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY

Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission 

[Docket No. RP04–599–000] 

Destin Pipeline Company, L.L.C.; 
Notice of Proposed Changes in FERC 
Gas Tariff 

September 23, 2004. 
Take notice that on September 15, 

2004, Destin Pipeline Company, L.L.C. 
(Destin) tendered for filing as part of its 
FERC Gas Tariff, Original Volume No. 1, 
the following revised tariff sheets 
proposed to become effective October 
15, 2004:
Second Revised Sheet No. 1 
Third Revised Sheet No. 33 
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Fourth Revised Sheet No. 123

Destin states that this filing, made in 
accordance with the provisions of 
Section 154.204 of the Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission’s (Commission) 
regulations, is to make minor 
conforming changes to its Tariff to 
implement the requirements of Order 
No. 2004, and the Standards of Conduct 
regulations pursuant to part 358 of the 
Commission’s regulations, 18 CFR part 
358. 

A copy of this filing is available for 
public inspection during regular 
business hours at Destin’s offices at 200 
WestLake Park Boulevard, Houston, 
Texas 77079–2696. In addition, copies 
of this filing are being served on all 
affected shippers and applicable state 
regulatory agencies. 

Any person desiring to protest this 
filing must file in accordance with Rule 
211 of the Commission’s Rules of 
Practice and Procedure (18 CFR 
385.211). Protests to this filing will be 
considered by the Commission in 
determining the appropriate action to be 
taken, but will not serve to make 
protestants parties to the proceeding. 
Such protests must be filed in 
accordance with the provisions of 
section 154.210 of the Commission’s 
regulations (18 CFR 154.210). Anyone 
filing a protest must serve a copy of that 
document on all the parties to the 
proceeding. 

The Commission encourages 
electronic submission of protests in lieu 
of paper using the ‘‘eFiling’’ link at 
http://www.ferc.gov. Persons unable to 
file electronically should submit an 
original and 14 copies of the protest to 
the Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission, 888 First Street, NE., 
Washington, DC 20426. 

This filing is accessible on-line at 
http://www.ferc.gov, using the 
‘‘eLibrary’’ link and is available for 
review in the Commission’s Public 
Reference Room in Washington, DC. 
There is an ‘‘eSubscription’’ link on the 
Web site that enables subscribers to 
receive e-mail notification when a 
document is added to a subscribed 
docket(s). For assistance with any FERC 
Online service, please e-mail 
FERCOnlineSupport@ferc.gov, or call 
(866) 208–3676 (toll free). For TTY, call 
(202) 502–8659.

Magalie R. Salas, 
Secretary.
[FR Doc. E4–2440 Filed 9–29–04; 8:45 am] 

BILLING CODE 6717–01–P

DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY

Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission 

[Docket No. RP04–362–001] 

East Tennessee Natural Gas, LLC; 
Notice of Proposed Changes in FERC 
Gas Tariff 

September 23, 2004. 
Take notice that on September 16, 

2004, East Tennessee Natural Gas, LLC 
(East Tennessee) tendered for filing as 
part of its FERC Gas Tariff, Third 
Revised Volume No. 1, the tariff sheets 
listed in Appendix A of the filing, to 
become effective July 1, 2004 and 
August 1, 2004. 

East Tennessee states that the purpose 
of this filing is to reflect changes in tariff 
sheets that were pending before the 
Commission at the time East Tennessee 
filed on July 1, 2004, and to reflect its 
corporate name change. 

East Tennessee states that copies of 
this filing have been served upon all 
affected customers of East Tennessee 
and interested state commissions, as 
well as all parties on the Commission’s 
official service list in this proceeding. 

Any person desiring to protest this 
filing must file in accordance with Rule 
211 of the Commission’s Rules of 
Practice and Procedure (18 CFR 
385.211). Protests to this filing will be 
considered by the Commission in 
determining the appropriate action to be 
taken, but will not serve to make 
protestants parties to the proceeding. 
Such protests must be filed in 
accordance with the provisions of 
Section 154.210 of the Commission’s 
regulations (18 CFR 154.210). Anyone 
filing a protest must serve a copy of that 
document on all the parties to the 
proceeding. 

The Commission encourages 
electronic submission of protests in lieu 
of paper using the ‘‘e-Filing’’ link at 
http://www.ferc.gov. Persons unable to 
file electronically should submit an 
original and 14 copies of the protest to 
the Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission, 888 First Street, NE., 
Washington, DC 20426. 

This filing is accessible on-line at 
http://www.ferc.gov, using the 
‘‘eLibrary’’ link and is available for 
review in the Commission’s Public 
Reference Room in Washington, DC. 
There is an ‘‘eSubscription’’ link on the 
Web site that enables subscribers to 
receive email notification when a 
document is added to a subscribed 
docket(s). For assistance with any FERC 
Online service, please e-mail 
FERCOnlineSupport@ferc.gov, or call 

(866) 208–3676 (toll free). For TTY, call 
(202) 502–8659.

Magalie R. Salas 
Secretary.
[FR Doc. E4–2431 Filed 9–29–04; 8:45 am] 
BILLING CODE 6717–01–P

DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY

Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission 

[Docket No. RP04–594–000] 

Eastern Shore Natural Gas Company; 
Notice of Proposed Changes in FERC 
Gas Tariff 

September 23, 2004. 
Take notice that Eastern Shore 

Natural Gas Company (ESNG) tendered 
for filing on September 14, 2004, certain 
revised tariff sheets in the above 
captioned docket as part of its FERC Gas 
Tariff, Second Revised Volume No. 1, 
with a proposed effective date of 
October 1, 2004. 

ESNG states that the purpose of this 
filing is to track rate changes 
attributable to a storage service 
purchased from Columbia Gas 
Transmission Corporation (Columbia) 
under their Rate Schedules FSS and 
SST. 

ESNG states that copies of the filing 
have been served upon its jurisdictional 
customers and interested state 
commissions. 

Any person desiring to intervene or to 
protest this filing must file in 
accordance with Rules 211 and 214 of 
the Commission’s Rules of Practice and 
Procedure (18 CFR 385.211 and 
385.214). Protests will be considered by 
the Commission in determining the 
appropriate action to be taken, but will 
not serve to make protestants parties to 
the proceeding. Any person wishing to 
become a party must file a notice of 
intervention or motion to intervene, as 
appropriate. Such notices, motions, or 
protests must be filed in accordance 
with the provisions of section 154.210 
of the Commission’s regulations (18 CFR 
154.210). Anyone filing an intervention 
or protest must serve a copy of that 
document on the Applicant. Anyone 
filing an intervention or protest on or 
before the intervention or protest date 
need not serve motions to intervene or 
protests on persons other than the 
Applicant. 

The Commission encourages 
electronic submission of protests and 
interventions in lieu of paper using the 
‘‘eFiling’’ link at http://www.ferc.gov. 
Persons unable to file electronically 
should submit an original and 14 copies 
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